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FDOT To Begin Landscaping Improvements Along Baymeadows Road 

Jacksonville – FDOT will begin work next week to improve landscaping and install irrigation along 

Baymeadows Road from Prominence Parkway to Deerwood Crossings Drive. 

The project includes the planting of Boardwalk Live Oak trees, Muskogee Crape Myrtle trees and 

Perennial Peanut groundcover along the Baymeadows Road median. The project will also include the 

installation of an irrigation system for the new plantings. 

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the project. Drivers can 

expect periodic single lane closures during off-peak driving hours. Lane closures are restricted from 8 

p.m. to 6 a.m. Monday through Friday.  

Oasis Landscaping Services Inc. is expected to complete this $567,000 improvement project in late fall 

2019, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.   

The Florida Department of Transportation urges motorists to always follow the speed limit and stay 

vigilant while traveling through construction zones. For up-to-date information regarding construction 

projects and lane closures, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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